
3/24/2024 

 

Hello, 

 

Board Meeting 

Board meeting is Monday March 25th at 7 pm at Desert Shadows Elementary School in the 

Media Center. Agenda Attached 

Irrigation Service 
Irrigation service is suspended until due to the heavy rain last night. We will advise when 
irrigation service will resume. 
 

Sunburst Farms Neighbor Car Show 
Mark your calendars for the 2nd Annual Car Show in Sunburst Farms East. Neighbors from our 
community and surrounding areas will exhibit their vintage, classic and other vehicles again on 
Pershing Ave from 52nd to 54th Street on March 30th from 8:00 am to 11:00 am. The event was 
an enormous success last year and a wonderful day to meet your neighbors. 
 

Roosters In the Community 
Reminder that it is prohibited to have Roosters within our community. We have received several 

complaints from property owners that have neighbors with Roosters. If you have a rooster(s) on 

your property, please plan to relocate them.  

 

Bridle Path 
Reminder to clear your Bridle Path areas. With the recent rain, weeds, grass, and shrubs are 
growing wild on the Bridel Paths. All property owners are responsible to maintain their section 
of the Bridle path.  Do you need a referral for a landscaper? Did you forget to remind your 
landscaper to take care of your Bridle path area on their last service. Please make this a priority 
and clear your areas. 

  
Have a great week! 
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